
 

VOTER 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE 

FRIDAY, MAY 3rd, 2024, FOR THE PRIMARY ELECTION 

Final date for registering to vote at the Primary Election is Friday, May 3rd, 2024 at which 

time the County Clerk’s office will remain open until 6:00 p.m. 

Final date for registering to vote on-line at http://ne.gov/go/NEreg2vote is April 29th, 2024. 

If you have never registered to vote or are a NEW RESIDENT of Webster County, you must 

register to vote. 

If you have CHANGED YOUR NAME by marriage, you must re-register. 

If you have MOVED since the last election, you must file your Change of Address with the 

County Clerk.  

ABBEY HARIG, COUNTY CLERK 
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